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As a member of the Cornell Cooperative Extension of Chemung County, I, along with my fellow elected 

board members, work together to ensure that the organization reflects the goals and visions of Cornell 

Cooperative Extension.  The Board is responsible for reviewing and outlining the association’s functions 

and its programs, for setting personnel and finance policy, hires, supports and evaluates the executive 

director.  

More specifically, we are responsible for reviewing the programming set forth by the Emergency 

Management Council in order to execute the Memorandum of Understanding.  We work as liaisons to 

assist in the maintenance as well as the enhancement the relationship of the Association to county 

government and Cornell University. 

As Associate Planner for Chemung County, I work closely with the Emergency Management Council and 

Cornell Cooperative Extension to identify potential programming opportunities that may join the goals 

already set forth by Chemung County government. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tanya McGee 

Associate Planner I 


